
December 18, 2018

Tuesday, December 18, 2018 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30

a.m. Supervisors Brock, Carpenter and Cupples present and accounted for; Chairman Cupples presiding.

Human Resources Director Dennis Simon presented to the Board a resolution for a new shared

position between the Zoning Department and the Environmental Health Department.

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Brock to adopt Resolution 18-87 to create the position of a

shared employee between the Zoning Department and the Environmental Health Department.

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, CUPPLES

A complete copy of the resolution is on file in the Office of the Jasper County Auditor.

County Attorney Scott Nicholson informed the Board that attorney John Noble, from the County

Attorney’s Office will be leaving for other employment and that he would need to replace him. The

Supervisors expressed understanding and acknowledged Nicholson’s need to replace Noble.

Motion by Brock and seconded by Carpenter to approve the Recorder’s Monthly Report of Fees

Collected for the period beginning November 1, 2018 and ending November 30, 2018.

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, BROCK

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Brock to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for

12/11/2018.

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, CUPPLES

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Brock to enter into closed session in accordance with Iowa

Code Chapter 21.5( c ) : To discuss strategy with legal counsel in matters that are presently in litigation or

where litigation is imminent…”

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK, CUPPLES

The Supervisors re-entered into open session.

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, December 18, 2018 meeting

of the Jasper County Board of Supervisors.

YEA: CARPENTER, CUPPLES, BROCK  

________________________________________       ________________________________________
      Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor      Doug Cupples, Chairman




